
News FLASH!! 
 March 13, 2020 
 

Fellow Stranders and Friends, 

 

It is with heavy heart that the ACSC/SOS Board must cancel the SOS 
Spring Safari.  The coronavirus is getting worse in many states, cities, and 
local governments.  They have called for a state of emergency and it is our 
responsibility for your safety and well-being, as we are an older group and 
it seems to affect our age group the most.  Your understanding of the 
situation will help us get through this.  Many of you have condos and hotel 
reservations and hopefully you will be able to cancel or some of you may 
still come down on your own accord.  The clubs will still be open and they 
still need our support, so if you do still choose to come down please visit 
them.  Hopefully we can all weather this out together.   

There will be more information coming and your Board will be meeting for 
an expanded Fall Migration. 

If you have any questions, call any of the Board members.   

Respectfully, 

  

Ron Whisenant, SOS President (803-371-4731) 
Ronnie Gregory, SOS Board Chair (336-213-7053) 
Robin Morley, ACSC Chairman (828-443-5995) 


